
Lake township supervisor 
 
Good Afternoon, I am Timothy Jaggars. I am a township supervisor of Lake Township one of the
most populated townships in Wayne County. I am also a Director of the Wayne County
Conservation District. I sit on the board of directors of the Wayne/Pike Farm Bureau as well. I
oppose your ban on fracking and natural gas exploration within our County and Township. I grew
up on our 200 acre family farm in South Canaan Township. Four generations later I now am the
owner and steward of that land. I have learned to protect our natural resources for future
generations. I have implemented many best management practices to protect the quality of the
water exiting my farm. I feel I am being penalized for my efforts by the DRBC! I ask that you
would reconsider your regulations. Since there seams to be no negative impact on the waters of the
neighboring SRB! In fact the waters of the Cheasapeak Bay continue to improve even with the
Natural Gas Production. In closing please consider what you are about to do and how it effects our
region of the state. 
Thank you
 


